

Weekly Newsletter – Friday 3rd July 2020

Message from the Headteacher

Thank you for your continued support during these different and difficult times.

Children at school continue to complete the same work as that which is set for home learning – we have seen and heard lots of pirates in some of our bubbles this week!

With the publication of the latest Government guidance for schools for full opening published yesterday we are able to start working on our plans for the whole school being back in September; something we are all looking forward to. I will write to you again with detailed plans when these have been finalised.

Staff Training Day Wednesday 22nd July 2020

Please note that schooling – whether at home of school – will finish on Tuesday 21st July. The training day we had scheduled for May did not happen so we will be having this at the end of this academic year so that we can work on our preparations for September.

Helen Comfort

Message from the Class R Teacher

Ahoy, me hearties!

It has been lovely to welcome more of you back to school this week. I hope you enjoyed the pirate activities this week. You came up with some great pirate names such as 'Captain Happy' and 'Captain Sparkle'. We made the most of the windy weather and had fun making and playing with windsocks. I also received some excellent pirate pictures and videos from those of you at home. I hope you have a lovely weekend. Stay safe and keep on smiling!

Mrs Collins ©



Something to make you smile!

Q. Which exercise do pirates love to do the most? A. They love the plank!

Useful Weblinks

Find out how cool Science can be https://littlebinsforlittlehands.com/

The Week Ahead!

Week commencing 6th July 2020

Next week we are going to be looking at traditional tales, castles and the life cycle of a pea. There are also lots of arts and crafts activities you could do.





